
The Hawk Migration Association of North America seeks a Volunteer Treasurer! 
HMANA seeks a volunteer treasurer for their organization. If you have 10-15 hours a month 
to contribute, have experience in accounting or book-keeping. and an interest in wildlife 
conservation this is the volunteer job for you! 
Having an interest or passion for hawkwatching is helpful but not required. Interested 
people will be trained and mentored by the current treasurer until you feel comfortable with 
the job. Duties include financial record keeping and reporting, account management, 
issuing payroll and other checks. Treasurer serves on and attends monthly (1 hr.) Board and 
Executive Committee meetings. If you want to get involved with a small energetic and fun 
Board, this position is for you. 

For more details on the position, reach out to Board Co-chair, Laurie Goodrich, 
goodrich@hawkmountain.org or Program Director, Julie Brown, Brown@hmana.org 


